

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter

Week ending 12.03. 2021







Success in Everything We Do



Nursery: DIAMOND: AM – Fariha, PM - Dana for settling in well. **Reception**: CORAL: Ayaa, RUBY: Yahya for demonstrating resilience and positive attitude towards learning. AMBER: Mohammed A for trying super hard with his learning and behaviour.

Year 1: JADE: Mahad and Kiara, EMERALD: Lilian and Alexandru, TURQUOISE: Alisha and Mustafa,

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Iqra and Alimar, ONYX: Omar and Yusuf, SAPPHIRE, Remas and Jasir,

Year 3: TOPAZ: Haroon and Zeenat for a great start.

AQUAMARINE: Dahila and Qassem, OPAL: Rama and Yaseen for settling back into the school routine and expectation.

Year 4: GARNET: David B and Ruben for scoring the greatest number of dojo points in their learning this week: hard work pays off!

ZIRCON: Samar for good behaviour and Fatima. AMMOLIT<u>E</u>: Ethan for settling in so quickly and making such a fantastic first impression.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Ubaidah and Andreea, MOLDAVITE: Rabi, PEARL: Riya and Donya.

Year 6: QUARTZ: Elias and Sofia, TANZANITE: Hamayun and Safaa, LAPIS-LAZULI: Akram and Maryam.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nurserv to Year 6.

Please stick to arrival and Dismissal times.

Arrival and Dismissal times with exit gate.

Warren Road

Y6 - Arrive 8.30am and depart 3.15pm

Y4 - Arrive 8.35am and depart 3.10pm

Y2 - Arrive 8.4-Oam and depart 3.00pm

Nursery 8.30am-11.30am and 12.30-3.15pm

Crest Road

Y5 - Arrive 8.30am and depart 3.15pm

Y3 - Arrive 8.35am and depart 3.10pm

Y1 - Arrive 8.40am and depart 3.00pm

Reception - Arrive 8.40-3.00pm

PLEASE WEAR A MASK!

RETURNING TO SCHOOL AFTER LOCKDOWN HAS BEEN GREAT!

Our children returned to school with broad smiles and all eager to learn. The attendance in some year groups was very good. Year 5 had 97% attendance during their first week. We will be rewarding year groups weekly for high attendance. We will announce the winners in the whole school assemblies via Teams.

PLEASE RETURN SCHOOL LAPTOPS ON MONDAY.

WHENEVER THE NEED ARISE AGAIN, PUPILS WILL BE GIVEN A LAPTOP TO USE AT HOME.

We had an excellent Science Week

The hard work of our teachers and Science Lead Ms Cyrus truly paid off as children from Nursery to Year 6 participated in engaging science lessons and fun experiments during science week. Science brought smiles to many young faces throughout the week as they created volcanic eruptions, made slimes and had fun watching their teachers trying their best to ensure the experiments went according to plan.

We do hope that the week will be an inspiration to all our budding scientists and create an additional love for science subjects. Well done to all the students and for the superb organisation throughout the week.



CHILDREN WAITING PATIENTLY TO SEE THEIR SCIENCE EXPERIMENT.

CLUBS AND CLASSES HAVE STARTED

Please check on the days and times when your child is attending after school clubs or classes. Please enquire about the availability of different clubs if your child has not yet joined.

RED NOSE DAY IS FRIDAY 19TH MARCH (NON-UNIFORM DAY)

£1.50 FOR RED NOSES

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know